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DOJ Shouldn't Discourage Hiring Restrictions Meant
To Protect US Tech, Lawmaker Says
September 6, 2023 Chicago | Washington, D.C.

Tejas Shah and Kristen Krishnamurthy’s legal alert regarding the U.S.
Department of Justice’s lawsuit against SpaceX was quoted in an Export
Compliance Daily article, “DOJ Shouldn't Discourage Hiring Restrictions
Meant to Protect US Tech, Lawmaker Says.”
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